July17, 2017

BSE Limited

Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers
Dalal Street, Mumbai - 400 001
Scrip Code: 517214

Sub: Increase in Price
Kind Attn: Mr. Rishikesh Tamaskar/ Yogendra Daxini, DGM /8enior Manager, Survelliance
Dear Sir,

This is with reference to the mail we have received along with the letter (Ref No.
1./SURV/ONL/PV/NK/2017-18/62 dated July 17, 2017) regarding significant increase in the price
of equity shares of our Company in the recent past. :

The Company has been regularly disclosing all the relevant events or information which are
material or otherwise required to be disclosed under the provisions of Regulation 30 and other
applicable provisions of SEBI (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015.
Further, the Company does not have any other specific event/information to share at this point of
time which is price sensitive, ‘

With regard te increase in price is concerned, you would kindly appreciate that the price/volume
behavior in the scrip is market driven.

Thanking you.

Yours faithfully,

For $pice Mobility Limited

o ST TN

'M.R. Bothra
Vice President — Corporate Affairs &
Company Secretary




